
Dear planning department at Enfield Council 

I as a resident that lives on Firs Lane and been living here the last 28 years have concerns 
about the proposals regarding a crematorium been built in our local park at Firs farm 
wetlands.

I strongly disagree with this Idea and strongly object to it .

This is our local park where we go for a walk and a picnic with our families the only local 
open space,  that we have locally during the lockdown hundreds of local people had 
benefitted by the park by going and doing their daily exercises and been able to get fresh 
air. 

Firs Farm wetland is a vitally important community resource essential to the healt and 
well-being of the local people in many ways. 

The proposal will significantly affect the local site of interest for Nature Conservation, 
reduce the biodiversity and nature conservation interest of Firs Farm wetlands contrary to 
several other policies in draft Local plan.

We have schools close by and it will affect kids from going to school and back home as 
they use the open space getting to school and playing at the park.

It will also create more cars and pollution on our roads during any services for a cremation 
service.  

I once again strongly Object to such an idea of a crematorium
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